
 

 

 

 

Dates for April 

24th Women’s Fellowship 2.30pm in the hall. Meeting open to all. 

29th Community shop 11.30am in the hall. 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9-9.30am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Contact  details: 

Rector - Rev.  Stefanie Hodges – 504228 (day off Friday) 

Curate- Rev. Diane Peters – 532796 

Organist – Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

                                         dawnscanlon1@icloud.com  

Newsletter -  Sue Hammond  -  562661 or  email 
                          m_hammond@talk21.com  material by Thurs. please. 

Hall manager/Lettings -  Val Holt – 852764 

Safeguarding – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com 

Stewardship – Mike Hammond - details as for newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 23rd April 2017 at 10 am 

2nd Sunday of Easter  
A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today. 

Readings:  

   Acts 2 v.14a, 22-32    p.1093 

              1 Peter 1 v.3-9    p.1217 

              John 20 v.19-end    p.1089 

 Collect: 

Risen Christ, 

for whom no door is locked, no entrance barred; 

open the doors of our hearts, 

that we may seek the good of others 

and walk the joyful road of sacrifice and peace, 

to the praise of God the Father. 

 

Please feel free to use the toys and books in the back room if your tiny one 

needs distraction during the service. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

It has been suggested that after some ALL AGE services during the 

summer months a group may want to do a pub walk (walking for about an 

hour) eat a pub lunch then walk home.  As pubs get very busy on Sunday 

Lunch times we would need to book a table 

So if you are interested please talk to Val Holt.   
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Another note from Val, 

Sorry there will be NO LUNCH CLUB on MAY 8th as the ‘chefs’ are either on 

holiday or poorly. 

A message from Jyl, 

A big 'Thank you' for the generous donations for Easter flowers in 

memory of loved ones.  

Also .......   There are a few (new) toiletries at the back which are 

available to anyone who would like them, please help yourself!  

 

Many of you will have noticed the problems the sound team have been having 

with the CD player over the last few weeks. The problems have now been 

remedied with the purchase, by a donation from the Sunday morning coffee 

fund, of a new CD player.  

Our thanks to Mike E and the sound teams for the way that they cope with the 

problems when they arise. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Incredulity of Thomas by Caraveggio 

 


